
Technology Assist:  

How to navigate your child’s computer 

Sponsored by QMS PTA 

Tuesday, January 29th (6:15-8:00 pm) 

Do you need help signing into Schoology and the Student/Parent Portal 

on Power School?  Please join us in the QMS Library where Teachers 

and Staff will be available to help you sign in and navigate these important 

resources for your child.  There will not be a formal presentation, so feel 

free to come anytime between 6:15 and 8:00pm.  We will have Pizza and 

drinks! 

 

Please bring your student’s HCPS laptop, and login and password!  

This is very important or you will not be able to participate.   

It’s okay to bring younger siblings!  We will have supervision provided by the PTA! 

Please let us know that you will attend.  Please return the form below to the QMS 

main office by FRIDAY January 25th. 

—————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN TO QMS MAIN OFFICE BY FRIDAY JAN 25TH. 

 

________YES, I will attend the “Technology Assist” program on Tuesday,  Jan 25th in the 

QjMS Library. 

Adult name(s):_________________________________________________ 

Name of Student:_________________________ Grade:____________ 

How many siblings to supervise:_____________  Ages:__________________ 


